IT Chair Webmaster Report						2016 Fall HOD Meeting


The Montana Swimming website continues to be updated since the new look occurred in mid-February. I have been updating the site with new information since the changeover. Several pages are still being updated, so please be patient as the updates are added. If the officers, teams, or others have information they would like posted, please e-mail it to me. I did post several photos from events over the summer on the news page. The registration tab has been updated for 2017.  If teams have changed their club contact, please let me know and I will update the club contact page. If you have ideas or suggestions, feel free to send them to me.


Respectfully submitted,

Susan Huckeby



